
 
 
 
 
 

Official Construction Update – Tree Removal 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

31 Duncan Street, Fortitude Valley  

Date 30/03/2021 

Date Activities 

Thursday 8 April 2021 & Friday 9 
April 2021 

Tree Removal 

- Trees associated with the new development are scheduled to be removed by a Council 
Approved arborist.  

- Works have been approved by Brisbane City Council under a Natural Assets Local 
Law Approval to Interfere with Protected Vegetation Permit. 

- Upon completion of the site, new trees will be planted in accordance with the NALL 
Permit. 

As always Hutchies aims to ensure our works have minimal disruption to the surrounding neighbourhood and we will monitor dust and 

vibration during demolition activities. We thank you for your support of the project and invite you to contact us on the below details if 

you have any questions or would like to share feedback throughout the process. 

Get in touch 

Marc Pennisi 

Community Liaison Manager 

M / 0407 775 588 

E / marc.pennisi@hutchies.com.au  

Terry Bowden 

Site Manager 

M / 0400 577 941 

E / terry.bowden@hutchies.com.au 

For general enquiries, please email: 31duncanst@hutchinsonbuilders.com.au 

For more information, please visit: hutchies.com.au/31duncan 
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